
 

January 23, 2023 

 

Adrea Simmons 

2207 Seminole St. 

Detroit, Mi 48214 

 

Dear Mrs. Simmons,   

 

Congratulations on your recent appointment to the Historic District Commission.  

 

Garrick Landsberg, Director for Historic Preservation, will contact you to arrange meeting schedules and 

provide you with pertinent board and membership information. Pending City Council approval, your 

appointment will begin immediately and expire January 23, 2025.  

 

Thank you for your willingness to serve the citizens of Detroit. We look forward to working with you and 

expect great things from your appointment.  

 

Should you have any questions or need any additional information please contact Melia Howard by phone 

at (313) 224-3280 or by email at howardm@detroitmi.gov.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 
 

Michael E. Duggan 

Mayor 

City of Detroit 

 

cc:  Melia Howard, Director of Community Relations 

       Stephanie Washington, Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

       Antoine Bryant, Director of Planning and Development 

      Garrick Landsberg, Director for Historic Preservation 

        

        

       

 


